
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING

February 18, 2025

TOPIC: Limited Out of District Schools of Choice for 2025-2026 

RECOMMENDATION:

Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District accept 
the recommendation of the Superintendent to participate in Limited Schools of Choice 
under Section 105 and 105c for the 2025-2026 school year. Openings to include forty 
(40) seats for Kindergarten, (5) for grade 1 and one (1) seat for grades 2-6 with a 
minimum of 50 total seats for the 2025-2026 school year.  This limited schools of 
choice window includes all elementary schools as well as Niji-Iro and Webster ACAT 
which have testing/admission requirements.

RATIONALE:

Section 105 & 105c Limited Schools of Choice will bring additional revenue to the 
District in the amount of approximately $500,000 if all seats are filled and preserve 
programs essential to the students at Livonia Public Schools including magnet 
program offerings at Niji-Iro and Webster ACAT.

BUDGETARY INFORMATION:

Added revenue to the general fund – up to $500,000

RESOURCE PERSONNEL:

William Green, Director of Elementary Programs and District Services


